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THIRD ROUND OF MEETINGS BETWEEN DIPLOMATIC CORPS AND OPPOSITION PARTIES 
ENDED WITHOUT RESULT

- 16.12.2019

Georgian Journal (16 December 2019)

 

On Sunday another meeting was held between the leaders of the opposition parties and the 
representatives of the diplomatic corps accredited to Georgia. The meeting at the Holiday Inn 
Hotel was attended by the representatives of parliamentary and non-parliamentary oppositions, 
including independent lawmakers.

EU ambassador to Georgia Carl Hartzell said talks between the opposition and the authorities were 
difficult yesterday, but he expressed hope that a fourth round of the negotiations would also take 
place.

Yesterday's talks were quite difficult. Most importantly, all parties are eager to continue seeking 
agreement to identify the areas that can be discussed. We, as mediators, are trying to find ways to 
continue it and then to advise the parties to hold another round of talks" - Carl Hartzell told 
reporters.

So far, no result has been achieved in the framework of the meetings.

https://www.georgianjournal.ge/politics/36129-third-round-of-meetings-between-diplomatic-corps-
and-opposition-parties-ended-without-result.html
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